
Fire Fighters' and Police Officers' Civil Service Commission

City of San Antonio

AGENDA

900 E. Market Street 

San Antonio, TX 78205

Monday, February 15, 2021

THE SAN ANTONIO FIRE FIGHTERS' AND POLICE OFFICERS' CIVIL SERVICE 

COMMISSION ANNOUNCES THE FOLLOWING:

Please be advised that due to a Force Majeure weather emergency we will be rescheduling the 

Fire Department’s Lieutenant exam previously scheduled on Monday, February 15, 2021.  A new 

exam date and location will be provided as soon as it is available.
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